
 

CEC - Internal 

35525 Communal Bin Review 

Concerning the Communal Bin Review Locations BO.04 and BO-05: 

The team has advised that the 'spacing of the bull bars has been inspected' - please confirm 

the date, time and name of the person who visited Gosford Place following my original email 

to do this. 

There has been no further inspection since receipt of your e-mail on 6 January 2022. The 

site was inspected by Andres Lices on 9 December 2021 at 13:50. 

The bins are mainly still in their historic locations on Gosford Place, so additional bars in 

previous car parking spaces directly outside disabled residents' homes have reduced 

parking accordingly for vulnerable people. 

Please confirm the name of the person responsible for this impact to our disabled 

neighbours. 

The roadworks to install the bull bars have been completed and the bins will be moved into 

the new locations in due course. There have been some unfortunate delays due to issues 

with the supply of new bins, however, it is expected that this will be resolved shortly. Bin 

hubs have not been located where there are disabled bays. 

Erica Manfroi is the Project Manager of the Communal Bin Project. 

 


